
 

 
Patrick Wruck 
Commission Secretary 
 
Commission.Secretary@bcuc.com 
bcuc.com 

 
Suite 410, 900 Howe Street 
Vancouver, BC  Canada  V6Z 2N3 
P:    604.660.4700 
TF:  1.800.663.1385 
F:    604.660.1102 

 

File 54222 | Confidential Response to IR No.1 on Intervener Evidence 1 of 1 

July 7, 2017  
 
Sent via email  
 
Mr. Andy Shadrack 
Box 484 
Kaslo, BC  V0G 1M0 
 
Re: FortisBC Inc. – 2016 Long-Term Electric Resource Plan & Long-Term Demand-Side Management Plan – 

Project No. 1598896 – Confidential Response to IR No.1 on Intervener Evidence 
 
Dear Mr. Shadrack: 
 
This letter is in response to your June 27, 2017 confidential filing regarding the British Columbia Utilities 
Commission (BCUC) Information Request (IR) No. 1 on Intervener Evidence. 
 
The Panel has determined that the above-noted filing is not confidential with the exception of certain third party 
personal information. The Panel will therefore accept this filing providing that you file a redacted version for the 
public record, by removing the third party personal information. 
 
As previously discussed with the Commission Secretary by telephone, please also provide a key to show which 
documents relate to which IR response. 
 
Please file both documents with the Commission no later than Friday, July 14, 2017. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Original signed by: 
 
Patrick Wruck 
Commission Secretary 
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